
November 2024 

NJSIG would like to remind our members to continue to send all premium payments to the following 
NJSIG address, which is listed on all NJSIG invoices: 
  
New Jersey Schools Insurance Group 
6000 Midlantic Drive 
Suite 300 North 
Mount Laurel, NJ 08054 
 
We send this reminder as there have been some payments sent to the wrong address. Please note that, 
in June of 2024, NJSIG's workers' compensation billing provider, Qualcare Alliance Networks, Inc., dis-
tributed a new billing address for the processing of workers' compensation bills. This address change 
was related to workers' compensation bills only. All workers' compensation bills for injured employ-
ees need to be sent to QualCare's new billing address: QualCare, Inc., PO Box 240819, Apple Valley, 
MN 55124. 
 
Please continue to report all workers' compensation injuries to NJSIG's Intake Team at: 609-543-3377. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact NJSIG at 609-386-6060. 
 
Thank you! 
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